Subject: Attention: Director, Infrastructure Projects
Hi,

I am applying for the Chatswood to Sydenham Environmental Impact Statement, application number SSI
15_7400.

I object to the proposal, on the basis that the transport mode could be better meet by ultra fast rail, using the
same technology developed by the Hyperloop concept, which is used by companies such as Hyperloop One.

https://en.m.wikipedia.org/wiki/Hyperloop

James Ray

293 Cleveland St Redfern NSW 2016

Kind and sincere regards,

James Ray

Mobile: 0011 61 04 5101 7264

293 Cleveland St. Redfern, NSW, 2016, Australia.





